
Term 3 Week  2                                                                                                                                                                                         2018 

Respect~Responsibilty~Safety~Be a Learner                                             www.delegate-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal’s Report 

Welcome to Term 3 at Delegate Public School.  

I trust that everyone enjoyed a lovely Winter break and the students are feeling refreshed and 
ready to launch into a productive term.  

I’d like to begin by saying a very warm Delegate welcome to the Inskip family who have joined our 
fantastic school community. An especially big welcome to Allyssa, Courtney and Kay-Lee – we 
hope you’ve enjoyed a brilliant first week. 

Last week Mr. Rocke donned his DPS chef apron for the last time. I’d like to thank John for all his 
culinary skills, efforts and expertise over the past few years. We wish him all the best for his 
future endeavours and adventures. I’d also like to take the opportunity to welcome Mrs. French 
to the role of Kitchen Specialist. Last Friday the K12 class produced a delicious meal, which I was 
lucky enough to test-taste. The student-made pasta was a highlight!  

It’s that time of the year again - Kindergarten Orientation Time! Our Kindergarten Transition 
Program will be kicking off in Week 5 and running for a 10-week period. This year the program 
will be running on Mondays, commencing with half day sessions. We look very forward to 
meeting all the new students and their families. An information flyer has been included with the 
newsletter.  

As part of the High School Transition Program, all Year 6 students will be heading to Bombala High 
School next Wednesday to partake in a music afternoon. Please keep an eye out for the 
permission note later this week.        ..Continued next page 
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Wednesday  
1st August  High School Transition Program 

Wednesday 
8th August P&C Meeting 6.30pm 

Monday  
13th August 

Kinder Orientation Program 
starts 

Tuesday      
21st August Education Week Assembly 

Wednesday 
August 29th 

to  
Friday  

August 31st 

Pambula Swimming Excursion 
Years 2-6 

Friday  
31st August 

Visiting Performance  

K1 @ Bombala PS 

Tuesday 
September 

11th 

Performance ‘Halfway Around 
the World’ 

Thursday 
September 

13th 

Middle School Day  

@ Delegate 

Wednesday 
September 

26th 

Matinee Performance Bombala 
Public School 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

 TERM  3 

$$$$$$$$ 

Don’t forget 

you can pay 

your school  

account 

 using  our POP 

Parent Online 

Payment at our website 

$MAKE A PAYMENT 

www.delegate-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

from your P&C 

P&C Meeting on Wednesday 8th August at 6.30pm—all 

welcome. Always looking for volunteers—please put 

your name in the ring if you can help with canteen ros-

ter—only once a week! 

Principal’s Report (cont.) 

The 23456 Pambula Swimming Excursion is 
pencilled in for Week 6, Wednesday 29th 

August till Friday 31st August. Permission 
notes will be sent home shortly with a 
breakdown of the key details. This has been 
a hugely successful excursion in the past 
and I know the students are very much 
looking forward to it.  

Save the Date! In Week 5 we will be holding 
a special open classrooms event. More 
details to come however in the meantime 
kindly pencil Tuesday 21st August (middle 
session) into your diaries. 

Finally, a reminder that the first P&C 
Meeting for Term 3 will take place on 
Wednesday 8th August at 6:30pm.  

I’m looking forward to a fantastic few 
weeks at Delegate Public School. If you have 
any questions at all during this time please 
don’t hesitate to contact. 

Hannah Bucholtz,   

Relieving Principal  
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Amelia and Georgie have been awarded  

their Green Words Certificate and they are 

now working very hard on the Orange words.   

Harlan has received her Blue  Word  

Certificate and is working her way towards 

her  next award-winning knowledge of 

 words.  

MS READ-A-THON 

By Bella Tonissen 

THIS is my first year at reading for the MS Read-a-

thon.  You need sponsors to raise money.  My 

sponsors are Rosey and Tim, Sinead and Aspen, 

Mum and Dad and Robyn.  I read every night 

before I go to sleep.    

Beautification Program 

How lovely does our letterbox look now, a newly 

built letterbox for all the good news and sat 

upon a post painted in fabulous colours that will 

bring a smile to any Postman's face.  Watch out 

this spring as more colours appear—rising from 

the garden bed below. 

Thank you Aiden & Sheree for such a wonderful 

idea and to Bobbi-Lee and Jo for their  

enormous contribution. 

 

Before 

 

After 
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Delegate Public School 
Kindergarten Orientation 

Class of 2019 
 

Delegate Public School would like to invite all students wishing 

to attend Kindergarten in 2019 to participate in our Kindergar-

ten Orientation Program. It is a 10 week program designed to 

help children make the positive transition between home and 

school. 

When:   

Term 3 - 5 x half days – 9:00am to 11:10am 

    Monday 20th August 

    Monday 27th August 

    Monday 3rd September 

    Monday 10th September  

     Monday 17th September 

Term 4 - 5 x full days –    9:00am to 3:00pm 

 Monday 15th October 

 Monday 22nd October 

 Monday 29th October 

 Monday 5thNovember 

 Monday 12th November  

 

In Term 3 children will need to bring their recess and ‘Crunch and Sip’ (vegetables, fruit 

and water) 

In Term 4 they will need to bring their recess, Crunch and Sip and lunch.  

Students may wear uniforms but it is not necessary. 

 

For further information please contact: 

Carol Sellers – Principal 

Hannah Bucholtz – K12 teacher or 

Selinna McKinnell – K12 teacher 

               6458 8183 


